
December 
Twenty-s ec and. 
1926.

Dr. A. Stanley 'acKenzie, 
President,
Dalhousie University, 
Halifax, H.3.

Dear President UacKenzle:

I acknowledge receipt of your 
letter of December 17th and was glad to learn from It that you 
were safe at home again after your visit to the Ross Pavilion. 
I trust that the medical staff were as satisfactory In their 
medical treatment of you as they apparently were pleasant In 
their social relations.

I can answer In a very few
words the question you ask in the second paragraph of your letter. 
The Incorporation of the Theological Colleges is quite separate 
to that of McGill University and all their buildings have been 
erected on ground owned by them. The affiliation with the 
university is purely academic.

regards.
Lady Currie joins me in kindest

Vety sincerely yours,

Principal


